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Perch Base, United States Submariners

Flash Traffic
Number:       #02-2-2015             Date: 2/09/15
Subject:        Running for Base Election
 
The March Base meeting will include our bi-annual election for
Base Commander. Our Policies and Procedures requires that all
candidate must announce they are running no later than February
15, either by open announcement at a Base meeting (last chance
this Saturday) or by notifying the Secretary in writing (email is OK)
of your decision. The Secretary will announce the candidates by a
Flash Traffic, that will also be a ballot, prior to the March meeting.
 
Remember, there is no proxy voting. Either be at the March
meeting or return you ballot such that it can be counted at that
meeting.
 

mailto:chuckster41@cox.net
mailto:chuckster41@cox.net





image003.emf

 


 









